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Election Day11/7

•Voting will take place at the FAC from 7am-8pm

• If you received a ballot in the mail, you can drop that off at the Ballot 
Box at City Hall or mail it in.

Thanksgiving11/23

•Happy Thanksgiving!!!

•City Hall will be closed from 11/23-11/24 for the holiday. We will 
open again on Monday, 11/27

Breakfast With Santa12/02

•8am-12pm

• Santa will make an appearance at 10am

    

 

  

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November  

CITY OFFICE HOURS: 
 

Monday - Thursday 
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

Friday 
7:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.  

 

*Closed Sat. and Sun.* 
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It’s Election Month! 
 
South Weber City will be having a municipal general election 
on November 7, 2017 for the following offices: 

• Mayoral position (4-year term) 

• 2 At-Large City Council Positions (4-year term) 
This election will be conducted via mail. All registered 
voters should have been mailed a ballot at least 21 days 
before the General Election Day. 
You can turn this ballot in by mail, in a drop box at City Hall, 
or at the Family Activity Center on Election Day from 7am-
8pm. 
If you would like to surrender your ballot on Election Day, 
you can do so at a Voting Center. You can find these 
Centers on the Elections Page on our website. 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fire Department 

The Fire Department had a great 

Fire Prevention Week and are so 

appreciative of the support we 

received from the public at our Fire 

Prevention Night held on the 

evening of the 16th. A few nights 

before that, we had the opportunity 

of honoring the past and present 

firefighters of South Weber City for 

our 50th Anniversary. It was great 

meeting many who were around 

during the founding days of the 

department. Without their sacrifice 

and service, we wouldn’t have the 

traditions we have today. There are 

many posts on our Facebook page 

with lots of photos if you would like 

to check them out! 

Dust Control Committee 
 

We are working closely with Staker 
Parsons Company and Geneva Rock 
to come up with a plan to resolve the 
dust problem in our community. 
 
The committee, who meets every 
other week, involves all members of 
the Gravel Pit Safety Committee as 
well as our Code Enforcement Officer 
for the city. We feel like both 
companies are being very cooperative 
and are willing to help find a solution. 
 
We will keep you updated in our 
monthly newsletter as well as inform 
you of any community efforts that may 
be requested or needed. Please feel 
free to contact South Weber Code 
Enforcement Officer Chris Tremea 
with any questions or concerns at 801-
540-7094. 
 
Thank you for your patience in this 
matter. 

www.southwebercity.com    SOUTH WEBER CITY                        www.twitter.com/South_Weber_UT 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

     1181 East Lester Drive, South Weber City, UT 84405   801-476-4445 

(801) 476-4445 
 The FAC will be opened (11/23) THANKSGIVING 

MORNING from 9 am-11 am. After 11am, we will be closing 

the facility for the rest of the day going into Friday, 11/24.  

We will open back up on Saturday 11/25 from 7 am-10 pm. 

 

 Boys Basketball Registration for 3rd through 9th grade is going 

on now through 12/02. 

 

 12/02 from 8 am-12 pm-Breakfast with Breakfast will be 

served from 8 am-8:45 am. Santa will show at 10 am.  

 

THE FAMILY ACTIVITY CENTER  

Fall & Winter 

Hours 
 

Monday - Thursday: 
5:00 am - 8:30 am, 
3:30 pm - 10:00 pm  

Friday:  
5:00 am - 8:30 am, 
1:30 pm - 10:00 pm 

Saturday:  
7:00 am - 10:00 pm 

 
*Closed during regular 

school hours 
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Code Enforcement Notes 
 

 

As the winter season approaches, please be mindful of keeping sidewalks by your property clear 

of snow. The failure to remove snow on sidewalks and shoulders causes frequent slips and falls for 

pedestrians. 

For our guidelines on snow removal, please see 7.01.020 of our City Code which reads as follows: 

A. Failure to Remove Unlawful: It shall be unlawful for the owner, occupant, lessor or agent of any 

property, abutting on a paved sidewalk, to fail to remove or have removed from such paved 

sidewalk, all hail, snow or sleet thereon within a reasonable time after such snow, hail or sleet has 

fallen. In the case of a storm between the hours of five o'clock (5:00) P.M. and six o'clock (6:00) 

A.M., such sidewalks shall be cleaned before nine o'clock (9:00) A.M. of the same day. 

B. Depositing in Gutter Unlawful: It shall be unlawful for any person removing snow from the 

sidewalk or driveway or other areas, to deposit or blow snow, dirt, leaves or any other material in 

the street, nor should any of these materials be deposited in the gutter so as to clog or prevent the 

free flow of water therein. If you feel that there is a risk or hazard in our community in any regard, 

please notify the code enforcement officer so that we can address the issue quickly. It is the 

property owners’ responsibility to clear all areas immediately surrounding their properties. If 

possible, please help your neighbors that may be less fortunate or not able to complete the task of 

removing the snow from their property. 

 



 
 

 

A Message from Davis County Sheriff’s Office 
 

 

Greetings South Weber City Residents.  The holiday season is fast approaching and with it 

brings a good time to remind everyone about Identity Theft and Fraud. Once identity thieves 

have your personal information, they can drain your bank accounts, run up charges on your 

credit cards, open new utility accounts, use your medical insurance, and even file for your tax 

refund.  Beware of phone solicitors and never provide personal or financial information 

without first verifying who it is.  A quick web search and use of an alternate source to obtain 

the contact information, followed with you calling back the business to verify the legitimacy 

of it, can prevent you from being a victim of fraud or identity theft.  Second, monitor your 

credit reports.  Each credit reporting agency allows one free credit report a year.  Rather than 

obtaining all three credit reports at once, spread them out over the year for continuous 

monitoring of your credit for any suspicious accounts.  Another common fraud crime occurs 

when selling items to a private party.  Thieves will send a check to purchase the item in a 

larger amount than the actual sale amount asking that a money order of the difference be 

sent back to them.  Never send a money order without first verifying the buyer’s 

legitimacy.  Most often, the check received is fraudulent and you will lose the money that was 

paid for the money order.   

Before you become a victim of Identity Theft or Fraud, visit the website 

www.identitytheft.gov which is full of information of how to protect yourself, what to do if 

you are a victim, and where to report crimes of Identity Theft and Fraud.  By reporting the 

crime to identitytheft.gov, you are reporting it directly to the Federal Trade Commission.  The 

next step is to report the crime to the Davis County Sheriff’s Office.  Often, these crimes are 

committed interstate or even international, which makes them very difficult for local law 

enforcement to investigate and hold those responsible accountable, so educating ourselves 

and preventing these crimes all together is the best solution.  

 

Happy Holidays! 
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